
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ATTN:       Athletic Directors and Girls Tennis Coaches  

 
FROM:  Jerry De Fabiis, Assistant Commissioner, Tennis Administrator  

Kristine Trost, Program Coordinator to Jerry De Fabiis  
 

SUBJECT:  2024 CIF SOUTHERN SECTION GIRLS TENNIS SECTIONALS  
  

DATE:  November 24, 2024 
 
 
The CIF-SS will move forward with tennis matches at all sites as scheduled for 
tomorrows sectionals. If Monday is canceled because of rain, we will push the matches 
to Tuesday. 
 
Please refer to the 2024 Girls Individual Tennis Qualifier Site Assignments/Sectional 
Bulletin posted on the CIFSS website for information regarding site assignments.  

 
Best of luck to all who are competing. 
 
 
 
 
   


